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Call to Order: 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

Solid Waste: 

 

Payroll & Accounts 

Payable Approved: 

 

 

TRF Application 

Approved: 

 

 

Adjourn: 

 

 

 

COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 

 

September 28, 2012 

The regular meeting of the Lincoln County Board of Commissioners was held in the 

commission meeting room of the courthouse Friday, September 28, 2012.  Chairman 

Steve Errebo called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. with Vice-Chairman Al Joe 

Wallace and Member Terry Finch present. County Clerk Dawn Harlow was in 

attendance. 

 

Others present for portions of the meeting: Randy Pickering and Rodney Job. 

 

Randy Pickering, RanDan Inc., discussed the solid waste collection agreement. 

 

Al Joe Wallace moved to approve September gross payroll in the amount of 

$163,816.62 and September accounts payable warrants, in the amount of $336,811.00 

seconded by Terry Finch. Motion carried. 

 

Terry Finch moved to allow the chairman to sign the Kansas Department of 

Transportation Revolving Fund Financial Assistance Application as presented, 

seconded by Al Joe Wallace. Motion carried. 

 

With no further business to come before the board the chairman adjourned the meeting 

at 9:33 a.m. until 8:00 a.m. Monday, October 1, 2012 in the commission meeting room 

of the courthouse. 


